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The 24th Annual Roswell Rotary Relays will be held at the Roswell High School on Saturday, 
March 21, 2020.  The Field events will start at 9:00 AM and the Running events will start at 
12:00 PM.  The strong emphasis on relay races makes for high energy and exciting events.  At 
this time, we have boys & girls’ teams from 20 high schools scheduled to participate in this 
year’s event.  This is one of the premier track & field events of the high school season and one 
of the last competitions before the Regional and State Meets.  The meet director is Coach Tim 
Feilen from Roswell High School.  Coach Feilen can be reached via e-mail at 
Feilent@fultonschools.org or at the main Roswell High School number, 770-552-4500.  Below 
is a list of the schools that are currently committed to participate in this year’s event. 
 
Stacy Sims, Event Chairman, Roswell Rotary Relays - 770-883-8809 – 
stacysims74@gmail.com  
 
Participating Schools: 
 
Cambridge  
Campbell  
Centennial 
Chattahoochee 
Columbia 
Decatur 
Denmark 

Druid Hills  
Dutchtown 
Etowah 
Gainesville 
Hiram 
Marist 
Milton 

North Forsyth 
North Springs 
Riverwood International 
Roswell 
Sprayberry 
Walton
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